-----Original Message-----

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk]

Sent: 04 March 2014 14:46

To: Caroline Roche

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 13/00357/DISC and 13/00358/DISC

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 7883

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 13/00357/DISC and 13/00358/DISC

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

4 March 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND SOUTH OF BLACKWOOD PLACE & MOLYNEAUX DRIVE, AND NORTH WEST OF COTEFIELD FARM, BODICOTE, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE, OX154BD

Waste Comments

Water Comments

Thames Water have reviewed the documentation provided and agree to discharge Condition 6.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

Tel:020 3577 9998

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk
